
World Socialist Web Site wsws.org

Video: DSO musicians speak on strike
5 October 2010

   Members of the Detroit Symphony Orchestra have
gone on strike against demands by management that
include a 33 percent cut in base pay. The World
Socialist Web Site spoke to several musicians
participating in a picket on October 4.
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